CoOrY. ,
Tlond's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

12th June, 1919.
Dear Mr. Beveridge,

With regard to your letter of the 7th instant
referring to the fitting of portable plates in the 'tween -
deck bulkheads of Messrs. Workman Clark & Co's No. 442,

I would be obliged, before we deal with the case, if you
would inform me who the Owners are and also the names

of the vessels in which you state the bolted plates have
been fitted, as we do not appear te have this information.

You might also let me know if the fitting of
these bolted plates has been carried out with the
cognizance of the Seciety and to the approval of the
Surveyors.

With kind regards,
Yours tuithfhily,

(i
/
ReJes Beveridge, Esq.,
BELFAST.




